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Memo

To: Board of Trustees

From: Matt Holtry, Principal

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent

Date: 8/7/2024

Re: High School Principal Report August 2024

Greetings from HHS!

We just completed our Fall Registration here at HHS. It was held in the newly remodeled
and updated “Old Gym” that we are slowly referring to as our Auditorium and
multipurpose room. It was an overall success and it was so nice to have the amount of
space and AC as well!l We are still enrolling our new students and there were about 30 of
them that we are still working on getting into the system. So as of right now we are
targeting around 430 students at the HS to start the school year. That would be the most
that we have ever had at the HS.

We are looking forward to having staff back in the building on August 12th as we begin to
prepare for the 2024-2025 school year. We will kick off the school year with our opening
assembly on August 19th as we welcome students back into the building. It is exciting to
have a “Fresh” feeling in the building with newly remodeled restrooms and new paint all
over campus. It gives a great sense of pride for all that use the facilities here on campus.
We are looking forward to another great school year here at HHS!

As always, we are truly blessed to be here and to be a part of HHS!

Matt Holtry
Enrollment- 4-3-24

Freshman- 98
Sophomores- 101

Juniors- 117



Seniors-85

Total Students- 401

Attendance Percentage-

Upcoming Events

August 5th- Registration for Seniors 10-12, Juniors 1-3
August 6th- Registration for Sophomores 10-12, Freshman 1-3
August 7th- Registration for New Students 10-12

August 12th- Opening Meetings/Staft Work Day

August 13th- New Staff Orientation 1:00 pm

August 13-15th- Staff Work Days

August 15th- District Wide Open House- 4-8 pm

August 19th- First Day of School

August 26th- 4:15-5:15 PD
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